
 

 

 

 

 

1st September 2020 

 

 

KS2 Coffee Morning  

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

I would like to invite you to our Coffee morning on 11th September 20 this will be held outside from 

9.10am to 10.15am due to our risk assessment and not having parents in school. 

The Coffee morning is for parents and carers to help support your child with any wobbles or issues 

they may have following lockdown. This will be presented by school and will include strategies that 

will help you at home.  

All parents are welcome to attend this event however in order to cater for refreshments and ensure 

we can accommodate everyone please could you complete the reply slip below by  7th September. 

 

Kindest Regards,  

 

Hani Quinn 

Family Support worker 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 

Date:………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Child’s name:…………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Parent/Carers name:……………………………………………………………………………….. 

I would like to attend the KS2 September Coffee morning:            YES                   NO 


